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BEAUTIFUL WEDDING – NOTICE OF DELIVERY 
 

 
DATE: 11/27/2023 
 
TO: VLG.FILM INC. 
 
ATTN: Lisa Shectman 

 
EMAIL: lshectman@vlg.film.com 
 
FROM: Voltage Pictures  
 
PICTURE:  “Beautiful Wedding” 

 
 
 
Reference is hereby made to the Distribution License Agreement, dated as of October 26, 2022 (the “Agreement”), by 
and between Cortes Films Limited and VLG.FILM INC. (“Distributor”), in connection with the motion picture entitled 
“Beautiful Wedding” (the “Picture”). 
 
Unless defined herein, the words and phrases that appear with initial capital letters in this document shall have the 
meaning given to them in the referenced Agreement. 
 
This document shall serve as official Notice of Delivery for the Picture. As such, the materials for the Picture are now 
available. Please address your materials order to the attention of Julia Hodes (julia@wwfds.com). 
 
 

 
Holdback Information 

 
US release - theatrically January 24 2024 - you may release the film theatrically any time after January 24, 2024. 

PVOD - February 13, 2024 - please note that digital is held back until then. 
 SVOD – to be confirmed by Voltage. 

 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us. Thank you in advance. 
 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
Jordan Ross 
On behalf of Voltage Pictures, LLC 
Email: salescoordinator@voltagepictures.com 
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